
 

Diversity Week 

This week has been an opportunity to celebrate our 

diverse community and understand what that means for 

us. 

Thank you to the Dining Room staff for the special menu, 

thank you to all the staff that read to children in different 

languages and thank you to the children for taking part in 

a range of activities designed to support their 

understanding of diversity. 

We will be sharing photos of this week after half term. 
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This week’s assembly 

was based on 

Diversity as part of 

our focus week. 
 

We shared what 

diversity means for 

different people and 

focussed on how to 

celebrate our 

community 

differences and 

similarities. 
 

We shared the book: 

The Day You Begin 

by Jacqueline 

Woodson. 
 

When we return after 

half term we will 

introduce the values 

of Caring and 

Altruism and link to 

this to our work on 

improving behaviour 

in the Dining Room. 

 

 

 

  Newsletter Podcast  

Click here 

Parent/ Carer Conduct 

Please ensure that all communication with staff and 

other parent/ carers is inline with our Parent Code of 

Conduct. Please refrain from raised voices and 

inappropriate comments when communicating with 

staff and other parents as this in not inline with our 

values or Code of Conduct. 

National Curriculum Swimming Lessons 

This week brings our swimming sessions in the pop 

up pool to an end for this year. 

Congratulations to all that have passed and can now 

swim the required 25 metres. 

Huge thanks to Miss Rodipe, Miss Charles and the 

staff and governors that supported the children to and 

from their lessons. 

LOST PROPERTY 

Please ensure all your child’s uniform and other items are named. 

A number of parents have reported that items have been misplaced and 

they are not named. 

This makes it very difficult to return the correct uniform item to the 

right child. 

Thank you for your support. 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1XK2QZi9tHEo4ZPj_S-LHMgx12g6T20o9/view?usp=share_link


 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

Values Ambassadors 

Pride & Prescision 
 

Well done to the children 

who were awarded the 

ambassador certificate 

on Monday. 
 

➢ Bentlie - RR 

➢ Rory - RG 

➢ Adley - 1G 

➢ Amalia - 1L 

➢ Cian - 2N 

➢ Savannah - 2NG 

➢ Ashmit - 3HU 

➢ Praneet - 3HA 

➢ Mohaddesa - 4MA 

➢ Omari - 4MO 

➢ Reggie - 5R 

➢ Gracie - 5M 

➢ William - 5D 

➢ Sopitha - 6B 

➢ Harjpan - 6C 

 

 

 

 
 

We ask that you collect your child promptly at 3:10 

unless they are staying for a club, which finishes at 

4:15. 
 

We have an increasing number of children being 

collected late and we do not have the capacity to 

supervise these children after school. 

 

 

Charville Academy is not responsible 
for the content of external websites 

LETTERS / EMAILS HOME THIS WEEK 
 

❖ Warner Bros. Tour – Year 6 

❖ British Museum Trip – Year 6 

❖ Make Believe Hotel Transylvania Workshop – Nursery to Year 6 

❖ Reception class RG update – RG 

❖ Hampton Court Palace trip – Year 4 

❖ Individual and sibling photographs – Nursery to Year 6 

❖ Special Halloween Menu – Nursery 30 hour, Reception to Year 6 

❖ A Viking Tale plus drama workshop – Year 3 

❖ Mrs Doubtfire theatre trip – Year 1, 2, 4, 5 and 6 

 

Please check the website on a regular basis for school events as this is regularly 

updated. 

 

 

 
 

PTA Disco 

Thank you to all that purchased tickets for yesterday’s 

PTA disco. Such events are only possible because of the 

PTA members, volunteer helpers and staff who all give 

up their time. 

All money raised will support the PTA to continue to 

invest in resources for the school. 

They have recently purchased resources for Nursery and 

Reception and we are very grateful. 


